
/ -

M'
'

Baffelle
Pacific Northwest Laboratories
P.O. Box 999
Richland, Washington U.S.A. 99352
Telephone (509) 375-2113

,
Telen 15-2874

September 21, 1979 g[ .3 Z<3

.

tir. Donaid E. Solberg
Office'of Nuclear

Regulatory Research
Systems Performance Branch
U.S. N> clear Regulatory

Commission
Mail Stop 1130-55
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Solberg:

The TMI materials that you asked that I review arrived at PNL on
September 18, 1979. Your cover. letter indicated that comments
are to be forwarded by September 28, 1979. We will try for that

date, but the late arrival at PNL may force an early October
response. I will be in touch by telephone with you and John
Collins in the near future about the completion of this assign-
ment.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely,

.

Lyl D. Perrig , Manager
Applications and Project
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